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February 27th 2020 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

Subject : Badge Pinning Ceremony 

Contact : Amy Conlin, Community Risk Reduction Specialist, 707-441-4000 
 

 
 

 

Please join Humboldt Bay Fire on Friday, February 28th to recognize new hires and 
recent promotions at the Humboldt Bay Fire Badge Pinning Ceremony.  
 
The ceremony begins at 4:00pm at Humboldt Bay Fire Station 1 located at 533 C Street, 
Eureka, CA 95501. 
 
Friends, family, community members, and media are welcome to attend.  
 

Thank you for celebrating with us! 
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Smoke Alarms Save Lives. 


